
SCDT-FlexE Centre Webinar Series on Flexible Electronics

Guidelines for webinar

The following could be the broad guidelines for the webinars:

(i) A webinar will he held every month.  Normally it will be on Tuesdays of
the second complete week of the month.  If that day is not available due
to festivals or other reasons, the webinar could be held a week earlier or
later on Tuesdays.  The time for the webinar will be typically at 7:30 PM
(IST) and will be for one hour duration.

(ii) The audience is expected to be those working in the area of flexible
electronics including faculty members, researchers, Ph.D. and other
post-graduate students and senior under-graduate students.  Experts
from industry could also be invited to give a webinars.

(iii) The subject of the webinar will preferably be based on research work in
which the speaker is/was directly involved.

(iv) Provided permission is granted by the speaker, the webinar will be
recorded.  If requested, sections of unpublished data being shared will
not be recorded.

(v) The immediate goal of the webinar series is to bring together researchers
working in the area of flexible electronics in India and those collaborating
with teams in India.  In time, this goal may be expanded to include anyone
around the world interested in flexible electronics.

The above guidelines are just to get us started.  Depending on interest of the
flexible electronics community, these can be tuned or modified.


